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Dear Parents, 
 
The children had a super day yesterday working with Rupert from The Send A Cow charity again. They 
replanted our original African Garden and made some bag gardens which are now hopefully going to 
grow garlic, onions and lettuce. They also constructed some Tip Taps out of milk bottles. These are used 
in Africa to allow people to wash their hands when tending their keyhole gardens. Do have a look in our 
garden area at the children’s work. 
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I’m really looking forward to hearing about the Class 2 trip to Castle Drogo today – what a super end to 
the first half term. 
 
Thank you to everyone who came to our parents’ evening last night. It’s always lovely to talk about your 
child’s achievements with you. 
 
Please continue to collect Flora Tubs for Tablets coupons and plastic bottles over the holiday. 
 
Thank you for all your continued support. 
 
God bless and have a lovely half term break. 
 

Best wishes from Katie Gray and the staff at Broadhembury School  
 
 
 

Question of the week 
 

Class 1   Why do we need a balanced diet? 
 

Class 2   How would you have supported and encouraged  
your fellow soldiers to keep up morale? 

 
 

 
Forest School Work 
Do you have hand drills or braces, bow saws or saw horses that you no longer need or use and might 
like to donate to the school for our Forest School work?  Any condition, old or new!  We could also do 
with donations of wood to build up our own woodpile, including big logs for benches and smaller twigs 
and branches for building shelters for Lego people or Teddybears.  

 
Coats 
Please ensure your child always brings a NAMED coat to school. 
 
Coats & Hats 
We are going to be ordering some winter coats and hats with the school logo, there are a couple of 
different options available, if you would like to order one please let Sarah in the office know 
 
Ultimate Reversible Coat   Urban Jacket  
Reversible fleece lined waterproof  Shower-proof jacket  
and windproof coat with a  with full zip and  
foldaway hood    corduroy collar  
£17.95    £15.95 / £16.95 
       

 
Lightweight Jacket    Knitted Hat 
Lightweight, shower-proof   Soft knitted hat with 
jacket with soft fleece lining   added stretch for 
and foldaway hood    a warm comfortable fit 
£11.95    £3.99 
 
 
Parker Jacket – Quilted waterproof jacket with a hood £15.95 
 
We have some samples of these in the school office if you would like to have a look at them. 
Please do not send money now, we will let you know when they arrive in school.  



Branscombe Eco Greenhouse 
Branscombe pupils are building an eco greenhouse and need lots of empty/clean plastic drink bottle 2 
litre size. They would be very grateful if the other children in the federation could help collect them. 
Please bring them to the school office and Mrs Gray will take them over to Branscombe. 

 
October Half Term Arsenal Soccer Schools in Ottery St Mary 
Arsenal Soccer Schools will be running their Soccer School at Ottery St Mary Leisure Centre on Thursday 
30th & Friday 31st October 2014.  
 
Full day (10.00am – 3.00pm) courses for children aged 7-12 years old just £15.00 per day or Half day 
courses for children aged 4-6 years old just £4.00 per day. Children attending an Arsenal Soccer School 
can expect to receive structured and fun coaching sessions in the morning, followed by a cross bar 
challenge before lunch! Lunchtime entertainment from the Arsenal Soccer Schools team, followed by 
small sided games and a penalty shootout in the afternoon. Each day focuses on the key skills of Arsenal 
FC’s star players, with an emphasis on technical and tactical development. Children will be grouped 
based upon ages and ability to ensure all players are suitably challenged and engaged within the 
sessions. Children aged 4-6 years old will be classed as Mini Gunners, a course specifically designed for 
boys and girls, providing them with a fun introduction to Football while further developing key 
fundamental skills and Football techniques. Finally all attendees will receive a certificate of attendance 
and official Arsenal Soccer Schools gifts on the final day of the course. To book onto this fantastic course 
please visit www.playthearsenalway.com/southwest or call 01823 253773 between 9am – 2pm 
weekdays. 
 
All Arsenal Soccer Schools coaches are CRB/DBS checked, fully FA qualified and licenced and hold 
relevant safeguarding and first aid qualifications. Arsenal Soccer Schools in Devon also run many weekly 
courses in the area, find these by visiting www.playthearsenalway.com/southwest. Finally the Arsenal 
coaches will also be keeping an eye out for talented players with a great attitude to attend their 
Development and Elite Training Centres in Torbay. 
 
Honiton and Axe Valley Children's Centres October 2014 Half term timetable 
 

Monday 27 October:  Tea & Toast, 11.15am-12.15pm, Axe Valley Children's Centre 
Messy Stay & Play, 2-3pm, Honiton Bottom Road Centre 

 
 

Tuesday 28 October:  Bumps to Baby Buddies, 10-11.30am, Scott Rowe Centre, Axminster 
Tea & Toast, 10-11.30am, Honiton Clapper Lane Centre 
Bumps to Baby Buddies, 1.30-3pm, Axe Valley Children's Centre 

 

Wednesday 29 October:  Bumps to Baby Buddies, 10-11.30am, Honiton Clapper Lane Centre 
 

Thursday 30 October:  Musical Stay and Play, 10-11.30am, Millwey Community Centre, Axminster 
Twins & More, 10-11.30am, Honiton Bottom Road Centre 
Tea & Toast, 1-2.30pm, Millwey Community Centre, Axminster 

 

Friday 31 October:  Messy Stay & Play, 10-11am, Axe Valley Children's Centre 
Child Health Clinics run as usual during half term. 
 

Thelma Hubert Gallery – The Big Draw Tuesday 28th October    
THG is offering a Half Term Workshop to coordinate with the National Big Draw campaign 
and the Family Arts Festival. 
Drop in anytime between 11am – 3pm. 

Help us transform our Project Space into a 3D drawing, covering all the walls and floor. 

All ages & abilities welcome. Children must be accompanied by a responsible adult. 
Suggested donation £2 / child. 

Please note you will be filmed to track the transformation of the room throughout the day. You will be 
able to watch the video of the full transformation at www.thelmahulbert.com 
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BROADHEMBURY BRIDGES to week ending Friday 17th September 

Class One: 
Peter for writing an excellent story 
 
Class Two: 
Matthew for impressive homework and his love for learning 
Charli-Anne for independent thinking and a positive attitude towards learning 
Teddy for cheerful attitude towards learning 

 
 
 

Key Dates 

Mrs Gray will be in school on the Friday after half term. 

Monday 3rd November – Non Pupil Day (Branscombe and Broadhembury School) 

Tuesday 4th November – Pupils Return to school (Branscombe and Broadhembury Schools) 

Tuesday 11th November – Act of Remembrance in the Square 10.45 am 

  Friday 14th November – Children in Need 

  Friday 21st November – Individual School Photos 

  Wednesday 3rd December – KS2 Oral Health Visit 

  Christmas Play – Thursday 11th December at 2pm 

 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

School Winter Coats & Hat 
 

I would like to order a winter coat or hat with the school logo 
 

   Ultimate Reversible Coat £17.95     Parker Jacket £15.95 
 

   Urban Jacket £15.95 / £16.95      Lightweight Jacket £11.95 
 

   Knitted Hat £3.99 
 
Size:        3-4,     5-6,     7-8,     9-10,     11-12, 
 
Name:  ________________________________________________________________ 

 


